
 
 
As of November 1, 2017 Cape Girardeau County is part of the St. Louis County Prescription Drug 
Monitoring program (PDMP). According to enabling legislation, dispensers (retail pharmacies, 
hospitals that fill employee prescriptions, physicians that dispense from offices) in this jurisdiction 
are required to report dispensation information on Schedule II, III, and IV controlled substances. 
Hospice programs and hospitals that do not dispense outpatient prescriptions are exempt.   
  
Providers are encouraged to register with the PDMP using the link below to request 
patient prescription data.  A provider may also appoint a designee to look up this information for 
them.  Prescriber delegate will register in the same manner as the provider. The hospital will not 
provide a designee for ER physicians or hospitalists. The prescriber delegate must use the same 
email address that the collaborating physician utilized when registering. 
 
This system is to be utilized to decrease abuse and all access may be reviewed by PDMP to ensure 
appropriate usage. 
  
Register at https://missouri.pmpaware.net 
 

https://missouri.pmpaware.net/

